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ILLIN0/S POWER 00MPANY
CLINTON POWER STATION. P.O. BOX 678 CLINTON. !LLINOIS 61727

OCT 311986

Docket No. 50-461

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Clinton Power Station
Construction Schedule Update

Dear Mr. Denton:

The USNRC letter dated May 29, 1981, from H. R. Denton
to W. J. Kelley, requested that Illinois Power Company
provide quarterly updates concerning the Clinton 1
construction schedule.

On September 29, 1986, Facility Operating License
NPF-55 was issued for Clinton Power Station. Construction
of Clinton Power Station is complete, and this letter is the
final quarterly update of the Clinton Power Station
construction schedule.

Sincerely yours,
-

/

. Hall.

Vice President

DWW/bsa

cc: B. L. Siegel, NRC Clinton Licensing Project Manager
NRC Resident Office
Regional Administrator, Region III, USNRC
Illinois Department of Nuclear Safety
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